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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

- Pot-Luck Dinner – The next pot-luck will be on Sat. Mar. 12th. at the Parish Centre starting at 6:00 
pm. This month for sure we will celebrate St. Patrick’s Day. So let’s see plenty of green. As part of our 
Food for Families drive, please bring something for St. Michael’s Food Bank 

- Pancake Breakfast – Our next pancake breakfast will be on Sunday, Mar. 6th, after the 8:30 and 
10:00 Masses. Set-up will be on Sunday, Mar. 6th at 7:00 am. The tables and chairs will be left out for 
us, so our job should be easier. 

- Our Regular Monthly Meeting – Will be on Tuesday, Mar. 8th, at 8:00 PM, after Rosary for the 
Sick and Mass.  

 
CATCHING UP: 
Grand Knight’s Report: 
Brother Knights, 
The good thing about time marching on is that spring is ever closer. Thank goodness. Thanks once again to 
those that organized the pot-luck dinner with the decorations and prizes. I am continually amazed at the 
amount and quality of the food that there is at these pot-lucks. Those of you who have never been are 
missing out on a great meal and great fellowship. All you have to do is bring a dish of something and show 
up. It is also an excellent way to get to know your fellow knights and their families. The 50/50 was once 
again won by our favorite Monsignor. Not that we are complaining as he donated his portion to the Knights. 
Thank you for your generosity Monsignor. Our pancake breakfast had a good turnout of both helpers and 
customers. Thanks to all that attended. This month’s set-up and clean-up should be a lot easier as the table 
and chairs will be left out and we can do the same as they will be needed on the Monday night. 
March we will be holding another membership drive after Masses on one of the Sundays yet to be decided. 
I’ll send out the details later. Here’s hoping for some warmer weather. Thanks again for all your good 
works, seen and unseen.     
Vivat Jesus - Gary Jeannotte GK 
 
Calendar of Event  
• Mar. 5th. – Parish Auction – Knights hosting the bar. 
• Mar. 6th. – Pancake Breakfast after 8:30 & 10:00 Masses. Set-up at 7:00 am Sunday morning. 
• Mar. 8th. – Our regular meeting starting after Rosary for the Sick and Mass. 
• Mar. 12th. – Monthly Pot-luck Dinner in Parish Centre. Set-up at 1:00 pm, starts at 6:00 pm.  
                                            Remember to wear GREEN!                                                                                         
  

            Birthdays coming up in February:   
                          Gary Jeannotte:        64 on the 9th.              Han Kim:      26 on the 9th. 
                                     Dennis Webster:       61 on the 27th. 
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ACTIVITY REPORTS: 
Charity Appeal 10’-11’ 
 This year was a very successful year with our total sales reaching 691 books. Again I would like to 
thank the many Members and their Families that helped out again this year. It is because of your 
great efforts that we can support things in our community like our annual bursaries for students 
graduating from St. Michael’s School and the meal for the needy. This year’s winners can be found 
on the following link - http://www.vcn.bc.ca/kofcdraw.  
                       YOUR SUPPORT HAS BEEN GRATEFULLY APPRECIATED! 
 
Field Agents Report: 
Do you want your RRSPs to develop Financial Security with Strong Catholic Values? 
Call me at (778) 837-2317 or 1-877-532-KOFC (5632) for any RRSP, Annuity, and Life or Long Term Care 
(LTC) questions. 
Fraternally Yours in the Christ, 
Jose P. Cabalu, FIC - Field Agent 
Jose.Cabalu@KOFC.OR 
 
  
REMEMBER TO KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS:   

                
Kay Blair; Al Boire; Dr. Walter & Jean Kazun; Pat and Eileen Cassidy;   
Mary Glavin;  Leo Gaucher; Stan March; Tom, Pat, Jamie & Paul 
McCloskey; Anne Whittey; Mary Klikach; Kenneth Klikach; Lucy 
Luterbach; Peggy MacDonald; Gordon Zelko; Pat Welsh; Brian Ennis’s 
Brother Tony; Bishop David Monroe; Fathers Basil Foote, Stan Frytek, 
Thoai Le, and Bill Somerville. 
 

 
MARY, HEALTH OF THE SICK; PRAY FOR US 

 
                                  
                                                    2010-2011 Executive: 
Grand Knight:                 -Gary Jeannotte                    Advocate:                   -Bob Murphie 
Deputy Grand Knight:     -Enrico Garrone                    Warden:              -Gilles Deschenes 
Chaplain:                      -Monsignor Rossi                    Inside Guard:             -Zvonco Basic 
Chancellor:                                   -Vacant                    Outside Guard:              -Paul Rossi 
Recorder:                                 -Tar Rossi                    Trustee – 1 Year           -Stan March 
Financial Secretary:       -Dave Fremantle                    Trustee – 2 Years     -Bruce McLean 
Treasurer:                            - Brian Ennis                     Trustee – 3 Years      -John Cabana 
Lecturer:           - Michael De Faria Neves  
 
Program Director:         - Bruce McLean 
Church Director:           - Tom McCloskey 
Membership Director:   - Chi Nyugen 
Family Director:            - Tony Viani                        
 
   


